
Ottawa March 4th 1910.

Dear Chief,

I beg to inform you that Inspector Conroy

of this Department will leave here Monday evening to

into the proposed regarding the anlargement of

the Genlway station made by the C.P.R. Company and asse

into the question of the road at Cross-the -River's

on the Caug

obedient servant

Tichel Diallebout, chief,
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